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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
 1 

9 am 
Mon Morn Crew 
Heart ‘n Hands 
 

2 
1 pm 
Mediation Group 
 

3 
7:15 pm 
AAFH (AA in 
Fellowship Hall) 

4 5 
7 pm 
AAFH (AA in 
Fellowship Hall) 
 

 

6 
 

 
 

All Saints Sunday 7 
9:15 am  
Sunday School 
10:30 am 
In Person and 
Online Worship 

 
 8 
9 am 
Mon Morn Crew 
Heart ‘n Hands 
 

9 
1 pm 
Mediation Group 
7:30 pm 
Council Meeting 

10 
10 am 
Angel Circle 
7:15 pm 
AAFH 

11 
 
 

 

 

12 
7 pm 
AAFH 
 
 
 

13 

 14 
9:15 am  
Sunday School 
10:30 am 
In Person and 
Online Worship  

15 
9 am  
Mon Morn Crew 
Heart ‘n Hands 

16 
1 pm 
Mediation Group  
7 pm 
CEC Meeting 
 

17 
7:15 pm 
AAFH 

18 
10:30 am 
Adult Book Group 
 
 

 

19 
7 pm 
AAFH 
 

20 
 

Christ the King 21 
9:15 am  
Sunday School 
10:30 am 
In Person and 
Online Worship 

 22 
9 am 
Mon Morn Crew 
Heart ‘n Hands 
 
 

23 
1 pm 
Mediation Group  
 
 

24 
10 am 
Angel Circle 
7:15 pm 
AAFH 
 
 

25 
 
 
 
 

Office closed 

26 
7 pm 
AAFH 
 
 

Office closed 

27 
 

28 
9:15 am  
Sunday School 
10:30 am 
In Person and 
Online Worship 
 

29 
9 am 
Mon Morn Crew 
Heart ‘n Hands 
 

30 
1 pm 
Mediation Group 
 
 
Andrew, Apostle 

    

November 2021 

TIPS Deadline! 



Date Altar Guild Ushers Reader Assisting 
Minister 

November 7 

 

Pentecost 24 

Nancy Farina Cindy Gaffney 

Ethan Gaffney 

Ken DeAngelis Frances Ochart 

 

November 14 

 

Pentecost 25 

Lori VanDerStad Karen Sajban 

Tom Sajban 

Lori VanDerStad Marie Beyer 

November 21 

 

Christ the King 

Alice Huizinga 

Mary Laverack 

Doug Zangrilli 

Bob Davidson 

Bob Davidson Jennifer Andersen 

November 28 

 

Advent 1 

Debbie Andersen Jeff Riotto 

Pat Kaplan 

Gloria Cooper Carolyn Russo 

November 2021 

2018 

 

Worship Participants 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Give thanks in all circumstances;  

for this is God’s will for you in Christ Jesus. 

1 Thessalonian 5:18 
 

Some people, on social media, will post something for which they are 

thankful, every day of the month of November. It’s very fun to see people 

express gratitude for everything from their family to the simple pleasures in 

life. Social scientists have reported that gratitude and happiness are a 

package deal. The people that spend their brain power on what they love 

instead of what bothers them tend to be more happy overall. Paul didn’t 

have that kind of research at hand when he wrote the verse above, but he 

understood that being thankful could help people through the hard times.  
 

Paul didn’t write this letter with the expectation that it would be canonized 

as scripture. He could have never imagined that we would be reading it 

2,000 years later. He wrote it to a small group of Christians, surrounded by 

a pagan society, to encourage them in their faith. In addition to encouraging 

words and advice to their church, he addresses their worries about delays in 

Jesus’s return.  
 

Paul and his missionary partners fully expected Christ to return from heaven 

at any moment. The Thessalonians were worried because some of their 

loved ones had died waiting for Jesus. Paul assures them that when the Son 

of Man returns, they will be raised from the dead to meet him in heaven. 

This would have been a relief to the waiting Christians as many would have 

been martyred by people like Paul had once been. He, better than most, 

knew exactly what the persecution facing Christians would have been – both 

as a persecutor and as one who was attacked for his faith in Christ. 

 



Paul exhorts the Christians of Thessalonica to focus on Christ in the midst 

of their trials. He wrote:  

See that none of you repays evil for evil, but always seek to do good to one 

another and to all. Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, give thanks in all 

circumstances; for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus for you. Do not 

quench the Spirit. 
 

Following Jesus doesn’t mean an end to suffering. It means that at the end 

of the story, we are promised resurrection to a life with “no more pain no 

more sorrow” (Revelation 21:4). As Christians, we are always holding a 

tension between the pain of this world and the hope of what is to come.  
 

In this month of November, we will honor this tension. November 1 is All 

Saints. On the first Sunday, November 7, we will celebrate All Saints by 

remembering those we’ve lost. Later in the month, we will celebrate 

Thanksgiving with a feast. As Paul wrote 2,000 years ago, these two things 

belong together. We can hold the pain of our loss and give thanks in all 

circumstances. In fact, many people find making gratitude lists helpful to 

continue living beyond loss.  
 

This month, we will also end the church year on Christ the King Sunday 

and begin a new year with the first Sunday of Advent. This is what it means 

to be resurrection people: when we think we have come to the end, Jesus is 

there waiting to usher in the new beginning. As Paul says at the end of his 

letter, “The grace of our Lord Jesus Christ be with you.” For that, we can 

all be thankful. Amen 
 

 

 

 
 

 

  



AUTHORIZATION FORM – ELECTRONIC GIVING 
 

St. Timothy Lutheran Church, 395 Valley Road, Wayne, New Jersey 07470 
 

FOR OFFICE USE ONLY ENVELOPE/DONOR # DATE 

 
Effective date of authorization:  _____/_____/_____ 
 
Type of authorization:    ❑ New authorization    ❑ Change donation amount    ❑ Change donation date    
 ❑ Change banking information    ❑ Discontinue electronic donation 

 

 

Last Name First Name 

Address 

City State Zip 

Email Address 

DATE OF FIRST DONATION: 

_______/_______/_______ 

 

 

FREQUENCY OF DONATION: 

❑ Weekly – Mondays 

❑ Monthly on the 1st 

❑ Monthly on the 15th 

❑ Semi-Monthly – 1st & 15th 

FUNDS: 

❑ General/Operating 

❑ Building 

AMOUNTS: 

$_____________ 

$_____________ 

 

Total from above $_____________ 

 

C
H

E
C

K
IN

G
 /
 S

A
V

IN
G

S
 

 
Please debit my donation from my (check one): 

❑ Savings Account (contact your financial institution for Routing #) 

❑ Checking Account (attach a voided check below) 
 

 
Routing Number: ____________________________________ 
Valid Routing # must start with 0, 1, 2, or 3 
 
Account Number: ____________________________________ 

 

 
I authorize the above organization to process debit entries to my account.  I understand that this authority will remain in effect until I provide 
reasonable notification to terminate the authorization. 
 
 
Authorized Signature:_______________________________________________________________________   Date:________________ 
 

C
R

E
D

IT
 /
 D

E
B

IT
 C

A
R

D
 

Card Brand (check one): ❑ Visa ❑ MasterCard ❑ American Express ❑ Discover Card 

Card Number: Expiration Date: 

Name on Card: 

Billing Address (if different from above): 

 
I authorize the above organization to process transactions in accordance with the information above. 

 
 
Signature (as it appears on the card): __________________________________________________________________  Date: ___________ 

 

 
If using a checking account, please attach a voided check over the credit/debit card section above. 
 

AGREEMENT 
I authorize St. Timothy Lutheran Church and Vanco Service, LLC to process debit entries to my 
account. I understand that this authority will remain in effect until I provide reasonable notification 
to terminate the authorization. 
 

Authorized Signature:_________________________________________ Date:___________ 



Angel Circle 

The Angels welcome Ann Rocko to the group. Ann is 

busy tying the quilts. She has also been busy at home 

sewing the bindings closed. 

 

Ed Cleaver has been busy sewing at home also. He puts the kids together as 

well as sewing the bindings. 

 

Lou Warner is cutting the batting we use for warmth in the quilts. 

 

As our group is small and Carol Cook and I are glad to welcome new members. 

 

Due to scheduling issues, we will not meet in November but will return in 

December. 

 

Enjoy your Thanksgiving, Barbara Kaplan 

 

 

Adult Book Group ~ November 18th       

Join us the 3rd Thursday of each month at 10:30 in the 
morning. We would love to have you join us.  We will be 
in the parlor. Art DeRose is our leader so you know it's 
a mixture of study and laughter. 

Art, Sandy, Nancy, Mary and Barbara 

 
 

Bookworms  

Our book selection for November is The Flight Attendant by 
Chris Bohjalain. Upcoming selections are: 
December: The Cupcake Murder by Joanne Fluke 
January: The Storyteller's Secret by Sejal Bedan 
For more information call Barbara Westerberg.  
 

Happy reading,  

Colleen, Nancy, Carolyn, Elsie and Barbara 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Should you be on this list, and you’re not?? 

Please email Laurie at st.tims395@yahoo.com 

or call the office at 973-694-8316! 

 

11/1 Dolores Monsees 

11/1 Jessica Perrone 

11/2 Louis Russo 

11/2 Mark Muschko 

11/2 Robert Andersen 

11/3 Richard Wedemeyer 

11/4 Karen Vogt 

11/9 Gloria Cooper 

11/9 Elizabeth Koch 

11/12 Jillian Englesbe Sborz 

11/13 Joel McKenzie 

 

 

11/13 Samantha DeRose 

11/15      Robert Bartelt 

11/16 William Koppenal 

11/17 Eric Mains 

11/19 Carol Cook 

11/20 Carolyn Russo 

11/21 Jeff Riotto 

11/21 Laura Ann Dec 

11/22 Karen Taylor 

11/23 William Monsees 

11/25 Carl E. Schroeder 

 

 

 

 

11/30 Valerie & Mark McGrath 

 

mailto:st.tims395@yahoo.com


 

                                                MEMORIALS 

 

Since September 15, we have received a gift to the Memorial Garden Fund in 
memory of: 
      Harold Winters 
 

Pat Winters has designated one of the new trees in the Memorial Garden – the Coral 
Maple (Acer palmatum “Sango-Kaku”) – in memory of her husband, Harold. What a 
wonderful idea! If you would like to designate either the Rising Sun Redbud tree 
($130.00) or the Weeping Blue Atlas Cedar tree ($370.00) in memory of a loved one, 
please contact the church office. This is a beautiful way to honor someone special.   
 

No Memorial Garden pavers were purchased this 
month, so our paver total stands at 116. The price 
of a paver is $300.00. Checks may be made to St. 
Timothy Memorial Fund, with the words 
“Memorial Garden” on the memo line. Pavers 
may be engraved with the names of deceased 
loved ones, or left blank for future engraving. 
Paver application sheets are available in the 
narthex. See Pat Winters for further information 

or assistance. The Memorial Garden is self-supporting; gifts are welcome at all 
times! 
 

We also welcome contributions to the fund for 
restoration and enhancement of our Church organ. This 
work is on-going. Checks may be made to  
St. Timothy Memorial Fund, with the words “Organ 
Repair” on the memo line. 
 

We are grateful to all who have given to the St. Timothy 
Memorial Funds – the General Memorial Fund, the Music 
Fund, the George Laubscher Monday Morning Fund, the 
Memorial Garden Fund, the Eternal Light Candle Fund, 
and the Flanders/Schleer Scholarship Loan Funds – and for the faithful repayments 
to the loan funds. We welcome additional contributions to the loan funds as we 
assist families with the high price of college.  



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

I have to admit I'm not very good at thinking "outside the box". How are you at 

thinking of alternatives or other ways of doing something? We need to hear 

another point of view. It helps us have clearer thinking and can lessen anxiety. 

We can get so stuck. 

 

How many places do you go where open discussion happens? This pandemic has 

had us staying in our homes with much of our contact with other people on 

zoom. Even our own families sometimes. Now we are getting out more but the 

mixed information from the media changes day to day. 

 

So now I'm back to the lack of discussion or debates... If you don't agree with me, 

you are wrong. What is happening? We need to look outside the box. A friend 

said to me "It's comfortable in there"... Yes it is!  

 

Let's get out of the box and listen to other views without judgement. Weigh them 

with your own. Ask the questions: Who, What, Why, Where and When, and add 

How. Then make your own decision. 

 

Pray about what comes to you. We all make mistakes. Remember, there is always 

something more outside the box. We live in an amazing world. 

 

God is always with you. 

 

More “Make Life Easy” next Tips  

Barbara Westerberg 

 

Make Life Easy 



 
 
 
 
 
Sunday School at St. Timothy is going well.  We are almost at full attendance in all 
of our grades including Catechism.  We have taken all of the precautions that are 
needed and it’s great to see things going back to near normal.  The students are 
happy to see their friends and teachers in person.  I know in my PreK & K class we 
take a few minutes to see what mask each of us is wearing.  If you have to wear them, 
you might as well make it fun! 
 

A weekly offering had been part of our Sunday School classes until mid-March 2020.   
Honestly, most of us have forgotten about this important act.  When our children 
learn how to give at a young age, they will likely carry that practice into adulthood.  
Our offerings are an act of worship where we respond to the grace, love and mercy 
of God.  Now that we are back in person, we will resume our weekly Sunday School 
offering.  Each class will have a basket for offerings.  If you still have envelopes from 
the past, feel free to use them too. 
 

Advent time is here again at St. Timothy!  The Advent Tree of  “Hope and 
Expectation” is called the Jesse Tree.  The younger children will color  ornaments 
that relate to the Bible stories of that week and hang them up on the Jesse Tree.  
 

Our annual Christmas Program will be Sunday December 12 at 10am in the 
Sanctuary.  Please come see the true “Reason for the Season.”   
 

In His name, 
Laura Dec 
 

Dates to Remember:  
Nov. 6 (Saturday Night)– Daylight Savings time ends – turn clocks back 1 hour 
Nov. 7 - All Saints Day 
Nov. 25 – Thanksgiving Day 
Nov. 28 – Thanksgiving weekend – We have Sunday School classes 
                   Advent season begins 
Dec. 12 – Sunday School Christmas Program 10 am  
Dec. 19 – Sunday School Christmas Program 10 am – Snow Date 
Dec. 26 – No Sunday School classes 
Jan. 2 – No Sunday School classes 
Jan. 9 - Sunday School classes resume 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Attention St Timothy Youth! 

As we slowly emerge from COIVID the church is busy planning in-person events. Up 
and coming in November is the Youth retreat here in NJ. Registration opens October 
1st.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Looking to next summer the National Youth Gathering is on tap in Minneapolis for 
current grades 8-12. Early bird registration begins September 22 to November 21st. 
I will be acting as coordinator for St Timothy. I'm taking names and will keep all 
interested youth up to date on these events. We have a core group thinking about 
it already please let me know if you are at all interested and I'll put you on the list. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks!  God's Peace. 
Cliff Konnerth  •  ksnacs@msn.com  •  cell (201) 757-4086 

  

mailto:ksnacs@msn.com


Under the Jesse Tree 
 

This Advent season our children will 
be learning the meanings of Advent 
symbols in Sunday School and have 
an opportunity to color the 
ornaments to hang on the Jesse 
tree.  We will also be placing gifts 
under the tree for children in need. 

 Our Jesse Tree gifts (Angel Gifts) 
will be for children in need of 
clothing.  There will be a basket of 
gift tags with the names, gender, and 

sizes of children affiliated with the Center for Family Resources, the home 
of the upper Passaic County Head Start program, some of whom meet at St. 
Timothy every other Wednesday.  There will also be a jar/can to place the other half 
of the tag that must include your name and phone number.  

For those streaming only but want to participate, feel free to contact 
Karen Sajban – will mail your tags and you can either drop off at church 
or we will gladly pick up! 

We will have the gift tags available starting Sunday, November 14th.  Please 
take a name - or 2 - and buy a gift of clothing for the child named.  Bring it 
back to the church and place the wrapped gift with the gift tag attached under 
the Jesse tree (please avoid large bows and ribbons for packing purposes).  Feel 
free to leave in the back right corner of chancel prior to the start of Advent where the Jesse 
Tree is placed.  It will be delivered to children in time for Christmas!  To make 
sure all gifts are ready to be delivered, the deadline will be Sunday, December 
12th.  Thank you in advance for your generosity and continued support of the 
Jesse Tree Angel Gift program.  Please contact Karen Sajban (973-229-4624) 
or ksajban@optonline.net with any questions. 
 

mailto:ksajban@optonline.net


On Monday mornings at 9 AM some of our members 
meet to do some light work / building & property 
maintenance items around the church. Our group 
has traditionally been called “The Monday Morning 
Crew”. We usually meet on Mondays from 9 AM till 
around 12 noon / 1 PM. 
 

Pre Covid, we had several members coming every 
Monday which was helpful for us to accomplish the work we were doing around the 
church, but recently the number of attendees has dropped off due to members not 
returning after Covid as well as individuals that retired from the group. 
 

We would like to remind those who previously attended, that the group is meeting 
weekly again and invite those folks back to join the group. 
 

I addition, we are asking that anyone who could join our group to come on Monday 
morning and be part of this Fellowship and help us perform this important work that 
we provide for the church. Although regular attendance would be great, come on 
the Mondays that you are able. 
 

If you need more information, please contact 
Robert Andersen at 973-831-0326 or anderob1@aol.com. 

 

 

The SonRise Bistro has not re-opened yet this 

year. Sunday School parents and others are invited 

to join together in the Fellowship Hall while 

Sunday School is in session.  Nancy Farina and 

Valerie McGrath have been setting up a really nice 

spread of coffee, tea, hot chocolate and snacks in 

Fellowship Hall.  So please come and hang out with each other safely in 

Fellowship Hall from 9:15 to 12 noon each Sunday morning.  There are 

plenty of tables and chairs to social distance and gather together for some 

much-needed fellowship. 

  

mailto:anderob1@aol.com


Heart ‘n Hands Mission 

November is the month when we give thanks for our 
abundant blessings, for family and friends, for food on our 
table, clothes on our backs and the roof over our heads. It is 
also a time to remember our friends in need who may be 
struggling, hoping and praying for these things we so often 

take for granted.  We do what we can to help others in their time of need, 
bringing clothing to give them dignity, blankets and sleeping bags to provide 
warmth and shelter, and bringing new socks and toiletries we help them 
maintain good health and hygiene.  This year marks our ninth annual Blessing 
Bag Project.  With your support, we will deliver more than 350 Blessing Bags to 
the homeless, and full-size toiletries to families. 
 
We are now accepting donations of winter clothing, coats, boots, hats, gloves, 
and scarves.  We also welcome blankets and sleeping bags.  If you would like 
to join us, we sort clothing on Monday mornings from 9 am to 12 noon.  Come 
for one hour or the entire morning.  We guarantee fun and fellowship as part of 
the experience! 
 
Lord, we ask that you watch over those in need, that they may find shelter when 
they seek it, food when they are hungry, clothing and comfort when they are 
cold, and Your grace and loving encouragement in their darkness. 
 

Thank you for your continued support of Heart ‘n Hands Mission! 
 
 

Do you like to sing Christmas Carols? Do you like to 
bake? Do you have a van you're willing to drive singers 
around? Then we've got a great opportunity for you! 
 

On Wednesday December 1, we will meet up at the 
church at 6:30 pm. We will have hot chocolate here and we're asking that 
anyone willing bring some homemade cookies to share. You can bag them up 
by the dozen to deliver to the homes we bless with our singing. 
 

All of the singing will be done outside to maintain Covid safety. 

If you would like to have singers come to your home, please call the church 
office to get on the list!! 



Would you like to be part of a prayer chain? If you 
are interested, please contact me at the number 
listed below.  
 

Here’s how it works: When someone calls me with a 
request you will be contacted to pray for that person, 
you will then pass the request on to one other person 

who will do the same. These requests will not be published.  
 

To ask for prayer, call me and I will start the prayer chain. Requests can be as 
simple as “please pray for my neighbor who has to move into a nursing home?” or 
it can be “please pray for my daughter Ann”. Feel free to give as many or as little 
details as you feel comfortable. Your request will be on the list for 4 weeks unless 
you call to continue. 
  

Those calling with requests will be asked if it is confidential or if it can be shared. 
If you get my answering machine, you can simply say something like ‘this is for 
prayers’ and leave a phone number and I will call you when I get home.  
 

Please call for any additional information, 
Barbara Westerberg ~ 973-696-1471 

 
 

Wayne Interfaith Network 
 

Currently WIN is serving 160 clients and their families. 

Approximately 70 children are served each month. The pantry is 

now open to accept donations by appointment only. Please call 

973-595-1900 for information. 
 

Monetary donations are still the best way to donate at this time. They are greatly 

appreciated and may be made “in memory of” or “in honor of”. Mail to Wayne 

Interfaith Network, PO Box 3341, Wayne, NJ 07474-3341. 

 

Due to COVID-19… 

In lieu of Thanksgiving Baskets, WIN will be 

collecting monetary donations to provide gift cards to 

clients for their holiday needs. Please mark your 

envelopes “WIN Thanksgiving Baskets”. 
 

Thank you for your generosity. 

www.WinFoodPantry.org 

http://www.winfoodpantry.org/


Boy Scout Troop 107 of St. Timothy’s Lutheran Church  

Annual Holiday Wreath Fundraiser 2021 

 

Help support the new Boy Scout Troop 107 in Wayne!  

Boy Scout Troop 107 of St. Timothy’s Church is please to share its  

Holiday Wreath Fundraiser. 

Pre-order an 18- 22 inch beautiful Holiday Wreath from Canada for only $27 each.  

These wreaths will be personally hand decorated by a Troop 107 scout. 

They make great holiday gifts for families and friends.  

Wreaths ordered by parishioners will be available the week of Thanksgiving for pickup. 

Details to follow.  

 

Orders due no later than Friday, November 12th  

and can be dropped off in Church Mailbox  

Checks payable to Troop 107/St. Timothy’s Church  

Preferred Method-Order your wreath: https://forms.gle/XoNLxXEKtcSSYzdw5  

Or contact: Kelli Matthews at kelli0284@gmail.com or text 973-809-7367.  

Thank you for your continued support and have a Happy and Healthy Holiday Season!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*actual wreath might be slightly different than shown  

https://forms.gle/XoNLxXEKtcSSYzdw5


 
  



  
 

 
Monday, November 1  Isaiah 25:6-9    Revelation 21:1-6a   John 11:32-44 
Tuesday, November 2  Deuteronomy 28:58— 29:1  Acts 7:17-29    Psalm 51 
Wednesday, November 3 Micah 6:1-8    John 13:31-35    Psalm 51 
Thursday, November 4  Numbers 36:1-13   Romans 5:6-11    Psalm 146 
Friday, November  5  Deuteronomy 15:1-11   Hebrews 9:15-24    Psalm 146 
Saturday, November 6  Deuteronomy 24:17-22   Mark 11:12-14, 20-24   Psalm 146 
Sunday, November 7  1 Kings 17:8-16    Hebrews 9:24-28   Mark 12:38-44 
Monday, November 8  Ruth 1:1-22    1 Timothy 5:1-8    Psalm 94 
Tuesday, November 9  Ruth 3:14—4:6    1 Timothy 5:9-16    Psalm 94 
Wednesday, November 10 Ruth 4:7-22    Luke 4:16-30    Psalm 94 
Thursday, November 11 Daniel 4:4-18    1 Timothy 6:11-21   Psalm 16 
Friday, November  12  Daniel 4:19-27    Colossians 2:6-15   Psalm 16 
Saturday, November 13  Daniel 4:28-37    Mark 12:1-12    Psalm 16 
Sunday, November 14  Daniel 12:1-3    Hebrews 10:11-25  Mark 13:1-8 
Monday, November 15  Daniel 8:1-14    Hebrews 10:26-31   Psalm 13 
Tuesday, November 16  Daniel 8:15-27    Hebrews 10:32-39   Psalm 13 
Wednesday, November 17 Zechariah 12:1—13:1   Mark 13:9-23    Psalm 13 
Thursday, November 18 Ezekiel 28:1-10    Acts 7:54—8:1a    Psalm 93 
Friday, November  19  Ezekiel 28:20-26    1 Corinthians 15:20-28   Psalm 93 
Saturday, November 20  Daniel 7:1-8, 15-18   John 3:31-36    Psalm 93 
Sunday, November 21  Daniel 7:9-10, 13-14   Revelation 1:4b-8   John 18:33-37 
Monday, November 22  Daniel 7:19-27    Revelation 11:1-14   Psalm 76 
Tuesday, November 23  Ezekiel 29:1-12    Revelation 11:15-19   Psalm 76 
Wednesday, November 24 Ezekiel 30:20-26    John 16:25-33    Psalm 76 
Thursday, November 25  Joel 2:21-27    1 Timothy 2:1-7    Matthew 6:25-33 
Friday, November  26  Nehemiah 9:16-25  1 Thessalonians 5:12-22  Psalm 25:1-10 
Saturday, November 27  Nehemiah 9:26-31  Luke 21:20-24    Psalm 25:1-10 
Sunday, November 28  Jeremiah 33:14-16  1 Thessalonians 3:9-13 Luke 21:25-36 
Monday, November 29  Numbers 17:1-11   2 Peter 3:1-18    Psalm 90 
Tuesday, November 30  2 Samuel 7:18-29   Revelation 22:12- 16   Psalm 90 
 

NOVEMBER LECTIONARY 



St. Timothy Business & Service Directory 

BUSINESSES 

 

_____ 

__ 
 

___ 

 

Evalyn Johnson’s Granddaughter:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Tastefully Simple 
 

Laura Dec, Consultant 

Midnightangel2@optonline.net 

www.tastefullysimple.com 
 

Simplified Lifestyles through 

Convenient & Unique Gourmet Foods 
 

(973) 835-2348                                                ID# 0059231 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Sandy’s Art Studio 
Come join us and experience the joy of art! 

 

 • Oil painting • Pen & Ink • 

• Color Pencil • Drawing • and more • 

We get kids to think out-of-the-box, learning creativity 
 

Age 5 to Adult 

1st lesson free • Wayne, NJ 
Call: 973-956-7654 • Email: kittykayy2@yahoo.com 

 

20% off 

St. Tim 

Members 

 

St. Tim’s Business/Service Listing 

contact Laurie Crowley at 973-694-8316 

or email at st.tims395@yahoo.com 
 

LeashNLather@gmail.com 

www.facebook.com/LeashNLather 
 

505 Saddle River Road 

Saddle Brook, NJ 07663 

http://www.tastefullysimple.com/
mailto:kittykayy2@yahoo.com
mailto:LeashNLather@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/LeashNLather

